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May 8, 2020

Corporation of the Township of Southgate
185667 Grey Rd 9
Dundalk, ON NOC 180

Attention: Dave Milliner

Dear Mr. Milliner,

We recently received the generous donations of personal protective equipment (PPE) to
Louise Marshall Hospital (LMH), facilitated by the Township of Southgate in partnership
with Flato Developments. We would like to extend a warm thank you for.this kind gift. As
you know, given the current COVID-19 pandemic, there is a significantly increased need
for PPE, both to protect our patients and to keep our staff safe while working under
extraordinarily challenging cond itions.

The outpouring of support from our community has been nothing short of inspiring, and
knowing that they are appreciated goes a long way towards bolstering the spirits of our
staff at LMH, while they work tirelessly to meet the day-to-day challenges of dealing with
the COVID-19 pandemic.

On behalf of our team at Louise Marshall Hospital, we would like to extend a heartfelt
thank you to you, both for your thoughtful gift and for your continued support in these
uncertain times.

We wish you all the best.

Warm regards,

Amy Van Huss
Development Officer,
Mount Forest Louise Marshall Hospital Foundation
avan h uss@ nwhealthcare. ca
519-323-3333 x.750
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